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Community Letter

Dear Granville East Public School Community

| am pleased to announce that Louise Reynolds, Principal, Granville East Public School has been
successful in an Expression of Interest (EOI) for the role of Relieving Principal at Croydon Public
School commencing Week 2, Term 2, 2025 until 4 July 2025.

We will be conducting an EOI selection panel at the end of this term and will advise the outcome of
that selection process and who the Relieving Principal will be at the end of Week 1, Term 2.

On behalf of our school community, | would like to thank Louise for her leadership, dedication and
the positive impact she has made during her time at Granville East Public School.

We wish Louise every success in her new relieving role at Croydon Public School and know that
she will continue to make a meaningful difference in her new school community.

As we approach the end of term, may | take this opportunity to wish you all a safe and relaxing
school holiday.

Thank you for your understanding and support during this period of transition. | am confident that
we will continue to maintain the high standards of excellence in education at Granville East Public
School.

Should you have any questions regarding the abovementioned, please feel free to contact my
office on 9582 5800 or metrosouthstpeters@det.nsw.edu.au.

Sincerely,

Oy B

John Kennedy
Director, Educational Leadership
Auburn Principals Network
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